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New Mexico Indian Affairs Department Tobacco 
Cessation and Prevention Program Notice of Funding 
Availability is Now Open and Accepting Applications  

 
SANTA FE – The New Mexico Indian Affairs Department (IAD) on Thursday announced 
that the Tobacco Cessation and Prevention Program (TCPP) Notice of Funding 
Availability (NOFA) is now open and accepting applications for the 2022 Fiscal year.  
 
The Indian Affairs Department receives an appropriation from the Tobacco Settlement 
Revenue Oversight Committee for Tobacco Cessation and Prevention Programs. The 
committee continues to fund the department to direct tobacco cessation and prevention 
campaigns in New Mexico tribal communities.  
 
"The IAD continues to work closely with New Mexico Tribal governments and Native 
serving entities to ensure our Tribal communities continue to receive the funding they 
need in order to provide services and programs to their community members," said 
Secretary Lynn Trujillo. "We are proud to be able to fund these important projects that 
identify and address the needs of our tribal communities across the state." 
 
The NOFA is now open and accepting applications until May 21, 2021, at 5:00 PM. Visit, 
www.iad.state.nm.us/policy-and-legislation/programs-and-funding/tobacco-cessation-
and-prevention-program-funding/ to view the NOFA.  
 
Please contact Drew Roybal-Chavez, ASD Manager – CFO at Drew.Roybal-
Chavez3@state.nm.us with any questions. 
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